
 
 
 
 

Wylie Elementary 
Principal’s Report 
November 10, 2008 

 
Current Enrollment:  717 
 
Programs/Activities for October: 
 Response to Intervention Committee  

October 14: Open House:   Staggering the times was a success and appreciated 
by parents. 

 Red Ribbon Week:  During Red Ribbon week, our elementary students and staff 
 donated nearly 2,000 pounds of food for the Food Bank.  They also donated  
 enough paper goods to The House That Kerry Built to last a year. 
 
Programs/Activities for November: 

November 7: Young Audiences 
November 11:  Second Grade's Veteran's Day Program 
November 24: UIL Meet 
Thanksgiving Feasts for Kindergarten and First Grade classes 

 
Programs/Activities planned for December: 
 December 9-12:  Second Grade Music Programs (Polar Express) 
 Christmas Parties (Gingerbread Houses with Second Grade parents) 
  
Miscellaneous: 
BUGS—Bringing Up Grades (Kiwanis) 
Tutorials—35-40 students 
 

 
 
 


